
 

 

7th  November 2013 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Celebration of Fast Track GCSE and Asset Examinations in French and Spanish and 

Presentation of Certificates 

 

We were delighted with the results of so many Fast Track and Asset students in last summer’s 
examinations. The pass rate was exceptionally high and the cohort performed above target, based 

on data drawn from their Key Stage 2 results and all this was achieved two years earlier than the 

data allowed for! 

 

We would like to mark your child's success with a small celebration at 2.15pm on Friday 22nd 

November in the main hall. Certificates will be presented by Mr Grant and light refreshments will be 

served. A significant prize will also be raffled with all students being entered. 

 

We would like to invite you to this event to share in your child's achievement. If you are able to do 

so, please just turn up on the day. There is no need to reserve a space. 

 

I look forward to seeing as many of you as possible on the 22nd November. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr M Bolton 

Curriculum Leader for Modern Foreign Languages 

 

mbolton@wsgfl.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 


